
 
EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No.5 of 2024 
 
Date of Issue:  27th June 2024. 
  
1. Mariners are hereby advised that dredger will return shortly, and dredging 
operations will resume in Eyemouth Harbour beginning on, or around Saturday  
29 June 2024.  
 
2. MV Wyre Sands will resume dredging the Canyon Entrance and Basin, followed by 
other areas of the harbour. 
 

 
 
 
3. All vessels must contact the Harbour Master when entering or leaving the 
harbour, using VHF Ch.12 or the mobile 07885 742 505. 
 
4. Mariners are advised that temporary restrictions to vessel movements may occur 
and that they should navigate with caution. Further direction will be issued on this as 
required. 
 
5. During this time, vessels may be required to move berth as directed by the 
Harbour Master, to facilitate dredging operations. Vessel's cooperation will be greatly 
appreciated. 
 



6. For public safety and the work to be carried out efficiently the west pier will be 
temporarily fenced off from the halfway point. This is to mitigate any person getting 
too close to the vessel during dredging operations. 
 
 
 
 
By order of the Harbour Master 
Brendan Bates 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 

 


